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in the United States.  A national advocate and institutional voice for 

selfregulation of academic quality through accreditation, CHEA is an 

association of 3,000 degree‐granting colleges and universities. The Council 
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universities, accreditors, policymakers and higher education leaders around 
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related to accreditation and quality assurance, the federal government–
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